
THE VENETIAN COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION ANNOUNCES: 

YOUR DONATION MATTERS 

Dear Venetian Community, 

The Venetian Community Association (“CA”) is pleased to 
announce the launch of a donations option, conveniently 
available on its website, https://vgrcca.org/membership/  

Why donations? 

The CA provides Venetian residents with valuable services, such as educational 
seminars, the Hurricane Response Team, the Venetian's most informative website, 
and the monthly newsletter, Parcels from Paradise.  However, recent increases in 
operating costs have threatened our ability to continue or improve these 
important programs.  Many residents have expressed a willingness to help reverse 
this financial trend by contributing a little extra, and now there's a simple way to 
do just that. 

How you can help  

✔ Visit the Membership & Donations page on our website. 

✔ There you’ll find familiar methods for paying dues and checking your 
membership, but with new options to make donations of any amount, 
either along with your dues or at any time you choose. 

✔ Payment can be made online by credit card or PayPal, or by downloading 
and printing the Membership form and mailing it with your check. 

Although we will gratefully accept and acknowledge all donations, we kindly 
suggest annual giving levels of $50 (Gold) and $100 (Platinum).  We will 
acknowledge these donors by annually publishing their names in Parcels, although 
donors may choose an option to remain anonymous.   

https://vgrcca.org/membership/


We are thankful for the support the Venetian community has shown the CA over 
the years.  The CA intends to show that YOUR DONATION MATTERS by not only 
continuing existing efforts, but also by offering new and creative programs.  Please 
join us in this effort to make living at the Venetian more stimulating and engaging 
than ever!  

With appreciation and best wishes, your Community Association Co-Presidents, 

Tom Jones and Mark Faford 

September 3, 2025


